
N81 Hollywood Cross to Tallaght Road Improvement Scheme 

Section within the adminstrative area of South Dublin County Council shown diagramatically in red and 
marked a - b. 
 
Present Position:  

Kildare County Council National Road Design Office are responsible for the development of the N81 
Hollywood Cross to Tallaght Road Improvement Scheme under a section 85 agreement with South Dublin 
County Council.  The development is now at 'preferred route stage' - link to preferred 
route drawing and brochure. 

Public Consultation on the emerging preferred route stage will be held at the following locations and times:- 

Monday 24th October - Poulaphouca House Hotel, Ballymore Eustace - 1pm - 8pm 

Tuesday 25th October - Avon Ri Hotel, Blessington - 1pm - 8pm 

Wednesday 26th October - The Plaza Hotel, Tallaght - 1pm - 8pm 

Link to questionaire 

Your comments regarding the Emerged Preferred Route will be reviewed before the route selection is 
finalised.  Questionnaires are to be returned to Kildare County Council National Road Design Office, Maudlins, 
Naas, Co Kildare by the extended date of Monday 21st November 2011. Telephone: (045) 898199, Fax: 
(045)875845.  

Email: n81project@kildarenrdo.com.  
Web:http://kildare.ie/CountyCouncil/NationalRoadsDesignOffice/N81RIS/EmergingPreferredRoute/ 
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